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Curriculum update
On Thursday, 8th May 2025, ten children from 
Year 1 and Year 2 were invited to St Leonard’s 
Church for a special service marking the 80th 
Anniversary of V.E. Day. It was an honour for the 
children to attend and take part in this important 
event. They reflected on the sacrifices made by 
soldiers during World War II and learned why 
remembrance matters. The peaceful setting and 
respectful atmosphere made the occasion even 
more meaningful. The children listened well, 
showed great respect, and enjoyed the trip. It 
was a memorable and valuable experience for all 
involved

Year 6 SATs – A Message of Congratulations 
and Thanks

As our wonderful Year 6 children finish their SATs 
this week, we want to take a moment to say a 
huge well done. We are so proud of their hard 
work, perseverance, and positive attitude 
throughout this journey.

While we now wait patiently for the results, we 
want to remind everyone that these tests only 
measure a small part of who our children are. 
They do not capture their creativity, kindness, 
resilience, humour, or the many other talents 
that make each of them unique.

To our parents and carers, thank you for your 
unwavering support, encouragement, and for 
always cheering your children on. Together, we 
have helped them to grow not just as learners, 
but as confident and compassionate individuals.

Whatever the results may be, they have already 
achieved so much. We couldn’t be prouder.

Here’s to celebrating their many successes—
inside and outside the classroom!

Start with Art Explorify 
Competition

In March, Edison Primary 
took part in the national 
Start with Art Explorify 
competition—an exciting 
initiative that combined 
Science and
Art to inspire children to 
create thought provoking 
projects on a national scale.
We were thrilled with the 
level of creativity and 
scientific understanding 
shown by our pupils. 
Schoolwide winners were 
carefully selected and
proudly received 
commemorative certificates 
to recognise their 
impressive efforts.
We are especially proud to 
share that one of our 
entries was shortlisted by 
the Explorify website itself—
a fantastic achievement! 
Congratulations
to Timofey for his 
outstanding work inspired 
by the book Moth, which 
powerfully illustrated the 
concepts of adaptation and 
survival of the fittest. His 
project beautifully captured 
the intersection of science 
and art, and we are 
incredibly proud of his 
accomplishment.
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Come and join our Reading Café for a relaxing 
reading experience on Tuesday 10th June 
2025 in the Edison playground! 

From 8:30am-9:00am, you can sit with your 
child and share a book to read. There will be 
refreshments, cuddly toys and cushions to 
accompany a range of reading for pleasure 
books. Reading for 20 minutes a day will help 
our children to develop pace, fluency, and 
comprehension skills.

We look forward to seeing you there. On the 
day, please complete a short parent survey to 
help us make improvements for future 
reading cafes at Edison!

Date Year Groups Venue

Wednesday 11th 
June

Year 5 and 6 pupils Wycombe House Cricket 
Club
10:00am

Tuesday 1st July Year 3 and 4 pupils Wycombe House Cricket 
Club
10:00am

Tuesday 8th July Year 1 and 2 pupils Edison Primary School
9:15am- 10:30am

Tuesday 8th July Reception pupils Edison Primary School 
2:00- 3:00pm

Parents we are pleased to announce that we will be working in partnership with 
Wycombe House Cricket Club in holding our KS2 Sports Days off site this year. 
Please save the date in your diaries and be rest assured that more 
information will be shared with you in the coming weeks. 

School Lunches, Snacks and Water

A gentle reminder to parents to ensure that you and your child 
book your options on Parent Pay in advance.

Please note that if you have not had time to select a meal 
option for your child, the vegetarian option will always be 
given to your child as the default option.

If you are providing a snack for your child, please can we 
remind parents that healthy snacks such as fruit or veg as the 
most appropriate options. Sugary snacks like biscuits are not 
appropriate. 



Going Over and Above
We continue to have high expectations for our pupils, playing close attention to Being a 

Super Scientist and Being Resilient
Our pupils were celebrated in our weekly Celebration HT assembly for their ongoing 

commitment and efforts to adhering to four school principles: Ready, Respectful, Safe 
and Kind.

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 5th May 2025

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 12th May 2025
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Class Name of the pupil

Bell Iniyan Seyasudhan

Newton Lithvik Neradabilli

Watson Ibtisaam Ahmed

Franklin Rida Riaz

Pasteur Srihaan Addagiri

Fleming Harper Potter

Curie Fateh Singh

Faraday Zoraver Sahota

Carson Nivya Vinoth

Goodall Rajveer Kundal

Armstrong Kartik Kamble

Jemison Harfateh Chounkaria

Hawking Sareen Achkar

Class Name of the pupil

Bell Griezmann Gonsalves

Newton Shabad Sharma

Watson Liam Kalaj

Franklin Shayan Depala

Pasteur Akshara Kamireddy

Fleming Maryan Hasan

Curie Zaifullah Sanik

Faraday Muse Hasan

Carson Aniese Sayers-Cyrus

Goodall Ayaan Vir Chawla

Armstrong Freya Parmar

Jemison Isaaq Abadid

Hawking Arianna Basra

Registration Form Attendance 

Y4 Goodall 99.3%

Y6 Hawking 99.3%

Y3 Curie 98.8%

YR Newton 98.5%

Y2 Fleming 97.9%

Y1 Franklin 97.3%

Y5 Jemison 97.1%

YR Bell 97.1%

Y1 Watson 96.4%

Y4 Carson 95.7%

Y3 Faraday 94.1%

Y5 Armstrong 93.8%

Y6 Einstein 93.4%

Y2 Pasteur 90.7%

Registration Form Attendance 

Y1 Watson 100.0%

Y2 Fleming 99.1%

Y3 Faraday 98.9%

Y6 Hawking 98.1%

Y3 Curie 97.1%

Y4 Goodall 96.7%

Y5 Jemison 95.5%

Y1 Franklin 95.4%

YR Newton 95.0%

Y4 Carson 94.2%

Y5 Armstrong 93.8%

Y6 Einstein 92.7%

YR Bell 89.9%

Y2 Pasteur 89.7%
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